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Review Process for Preliminary Permit Plan Sets 

 

 

This Bulletin notifies project development teams of the new Review Process for 

Preliminary Permit Plan Sets.  The guidance has been developed so that better 

permit applications can be prepared in an earlier timeframe.  This process will take 

place before designers prepare the formal permit package (Final Permit Plan Set 

and Applications) and forward to the Office of Environmental Planning (OEP).   

 

The review process outline is available on the Engineering and Construction 

Information Resources page at the following link: See Review Process for 

Preliminary Permit Plan Sets 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/DOT/documents/AEC/PreliminaryPermitPlanReviewGuidanceMarch2019REVpdf.pdf
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